
MAYFAIR, 5001. 86,Brook Street.
Wl.

August 11th, 1931.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I write to thank you for your letter inviting me to represent

McGill University at the 250th Anniversary Celebrations of the Royal

College of Physicians and Surgeons at Edinburgh in November next.

I value highly the honour of representing my Alma Mater, and can assure

you that T will endeavour to uphold the dignity of our great University

on this occasion.

It is kind of you to refer to my career in England in the way

It is indeed a regret to me that I have not had the pleasureyou do .

of seeing you in recent years , and I hope that there will be an opportunity

for us to meet when I am in Canada next month.

Be lieve me,
Yours very sincerely,

Xv

Sir Arthur W. Currie , G.C.M.G. , K.C 3. 
McGill University,
Montreal , Canada.


